
Dear Lighthouse Supporters, Alumni and Friends, 
 
As we enter the height of college application season, we are hoping to continue our 
yearly tradition of providing each of our Lighthouse 12th graders with 1-1 feedback on 
their college essays from a caring member of our community. 
 
We have found that this sort of personalized, objective feedback really helps support, 
validate and energize our students as well as the individuals who work with them.   
 
No specific expertise is needed other than a willingness to work with youth and a basic 
level of comfort with writing and/or storytelling.  We will provide guidance and materials 
so that you can be a successful writing coach. 
 
Our writing workshop will take place on Wednesday, 11/14.  There are three 
different sessions to choose from: 8:30-9:20, 10:40-11:30 and 11:35-12:25. If 
you're interested and available, please complete the following GOOGLE FORM 
and we will confirm your participation and send additional materials before 
Friday, 11/9. 
 
Also, please feel free to share this opportunity with friends, family members and/or 
colleagues you think might be interested in participating. 
 
Your involvement really does help! 
 
Thanks, 
Josh 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjfO-2Y5QF0tdK_YmaWyW4jc0f26pimHhF7incEyH_jU0aMw/viewform?usp=sf_link

